
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Graduate Studies Committee   

FROM:   Blaine Golden, Assistant Registrar 

DATE:   September 27th, 2021     

SUBJECT: Rename Veterinary Sciences – PhD and MS 
 

Please find attached a proposal from the College of Veterinary Medicine to rename the 

PhD and MS in Veterinary Sciences to Biomedical Sciences.  This is considered a 

“streamlined” action and does not require review by the Catalog Sub Committee. 
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